Sharon Marie Horan

418 thomas St.

Bay Saint Louis, MS 39520
sm_adams78@yahoo.com

June 7, 2025

I am writing to express my support for the proposed reconfiguration by my
neighbors, Rodney Lacoste and Dawn Smith, at 415 Thomas St., Bay Saint
Louis, MS 39520.

As a nearby neighbor at 418 Thomas St., I have reviewed and understand
that the reconfiguration is intended to accommodate the construction of a
swimming pool on their property. | have no objections to proposed changes
and believe that the improvements will be a positive addition to my
neighbor. The project does not interfere with my property, privacy, or
access, and i support my neighbors effort to enhance the elise enjoyment of
their homes.

Sincerely,
Sharon and Terry Horan




Esther L. Greenbaum
414 Thomas St.
Bay Saint Louis, MS 39520
(917) 783-1614
esther.greenbanm@gmail.com

June 18, 2025

Bay Saint Louis Planning & Zoning Commission
688 Highway 90
Bay St. Louis, MS 39520

Rer  Support for Lot Reconfiguration at 415 Thomas St.
Dear Members of the Planning Commission:

[ am writing to express my support for the proposed reconfiguration of lots by my neighbors,
Rodney Lacoste and Dawn Smith, at 415 Thomas St., Bay Saint Louis, MS 39520,

As a ncarby neighbor at 414 Thomas St.,, I have reviewed the plans and understand that the
reconfiguration is intended to accommodate the construction of a swimming pool on their property.
[ have no objections to the proposed changes and believe that the improvements will be a positive
addition to the neighborhood. The project does not interfere with my property, privacy, or access,
and I support my neighbor’s efforts to enhance the use and enjoyment of their home.

Please feel free to contact me if any additional information is needed. Thank you for your
consideration.
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Esther L. Greenbaum




